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Dear Parents, 

Hope you are all keeping well after our stormy weather! 

 

MATHS WEEK 

Maths week was last week in schools.  All our classes were involved in playing Maths games in 

the classrooms, having “Maths Eyes”, solving puzzles, word problems etc.  The children were 

encouraged to see Maths in their everyday environment. (See website for photos). 

 

SCHOOL PLAYGROUND 

I am delighted to inform you that our school playground has been transformed, thanks to Topline 

Markings Ltd.  We have refreshed the markings that were there and have added more – an 

adventure trail, maze, hundred square, alphabet jump, giant target, compass, hopscotch, noughts 

and crosses and footprints.  You are welcome to come in and have a look yourself.  I wish to thank 

most sincerely our Parents’ Council who have, for the most part, funded this project.  The children 

are thrilled with the result and, to quote “couldn’t believe their eyes” when they saw the result. 

(Check out website for photos).   

 

TEAM HOPE 

Once again we are participating in the Christmas Shoe Box Appeal.  Your daughter has received a 

leaflet about same.  Shoeboxes need to be decorated and filled during the Hallowe’en break as we 

will be sending them on Friday 10
th

 November.  If you need more information please contact 

your class teacher. 

 

CHRISTMAS ANNUALS 

We are taking orders for Christmas Annuals, price is €4. 

 

MS. READATHON 

If your daughter is participating in MS Readathon she must return her sponsorship card by the end 

of November. 
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Finally, the school will be closed for the Hallowe’en holidays next week i.e. Friday 27
th

 October 

at the usual time.  School will re-open on Monday, 6
th

 November at 9.20 a.m.  Your daughter is 

welcome to dress-up on Friday if she wishes, we would love to see hand-made costumes!  Class 

teachers have been reminding children to play safely over the holidays. 

 

Thank you for your continued support and co-operation. 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

_______________________ 

M. Rohan 

Principal. 

 

 

 

 


